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FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 6, 2009

TO: Honorable Troy Fraser, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1216 by Ellis (Relating to restrictions on holders of package store permits.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would repeal Sections 22.04 and 22.05 of the Alcoholic Beverage Code, relating to 
the number of package stores an individual may hold or have an interest in their business or permit, 
and the consolidation of package store permits by one person or two or more persons related within 
the first degree of consanguinity.

The Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission (TABC) anticipates no significant fiscal impact to their 
agency.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
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